

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

7th February 2024

Dear Parents /Carers,

On Tuesday 27th February 2024 year R have arranged for them to go on an educational visit to Staunton farm, this will be part of their topic on 'farms'.

This trip will be for the morning and early afternoon, therefore a packed lunch will be provided for all children. If you would prefer to send in your own packed lunch for your child, please put it in a named carrier bag or backpack.

Children should dress accordingly to the weather conditions and wear appropriate shoes - this does include school uniform.

Please can your child bring in £1 in a named envelope on this day for animal feed.

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen – BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

If you are able to help us on this visit, please let the class teacher know and they will add you to our list.

Many Thanks

Year R teachers









